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July 7, 2020 (Source) – Jim Payne, President, CEO & Director of
dynaCERT Inc. (TSX: DYA), and his team joined Berk Sumen, Head
of TSX Company Services, to celebrate the company’s graduation
from TSX Venture Exchange to TSX and to open the market.

dynaCERT  Inc.  manufactures  and  distributes  Carbon  Emission
Reduction Technology for use with internal combustion engines.
As part of the growing global hydrogen economy, dynaCERT Inc.’s
patented  technology  creates  hydrogen  and  oxygen  on-demand
through a unique electrolysis system and supplies these gases
through  the  air  intake  of  combustion  engines  to  enhance
combustion, resulting in lower carbon emissions and greater fuel
efficiency. The technology is designed for use with many types
and sizes of diesel engines used in on-road vehicles, reefer
trailers, off-road construction, power generation, mining and
forestry equipment, marine vessels and railroad locomotives.

For more information, please visit: www.dynaCERT.com.

For Market Openings: Media may pick up a feed from the TOC
(television operations centre) for all market open ceremonies.
The feed is named TSX Transmit 1 (SD-SDI) and is produced at the
TMX Broadcast Centre and sent live to the TOC. To pick up the
feed via the Dejero network, please contact avservices@tmx.com.
The client feature video will begin playing on the TMX media
wall at approximately 9:27 a.m. ET and the markets will open
with the sound of a siren at 9:30 a.m. ET

Date: Tuesday July 7, 2020
Time:   9:00am – 9:30am
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Place:  Virtually Broadcast


